
Report of the Regulatory and Consents Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

11. RESOURCE MANAGEMENT LAW ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Council Secretary Allanah Jarman, Committee Secretary, DDI 941 8437 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Committee consider whether it wishes to send a 

representative or representatives to the Annual Resource Management Law Association Conference. 
 
 The Conference is being held at the Great Lake Centre in Taupo from Thursday 30 September to 

Sunday 3 October 2004.  Sessions on water quality, public participation in natural resource 
management, flood management, energy, and natural hazards are included in the programme.  
Speakers include the Right Honourable Simon Upton and Professor George Pring. 

 
 A brochure on the conference has been placed in the Councillors Lounge and will be circulated at the 

Committee meeting.  The cost of the Conference is $740 for a RMLA member or $915 for a non- 
member. 

 
 Committee 
 Recommendation: That the Chair of the Regulatory and Consents Committee be authorised to 

attend the 2004 Resource Management Law Association Conference.  
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision.


